
NOTICE
CONDUCT OF MAINTENANCE DREDGING WORKS AT THE PORT OF GALEOTA

National Energy would be undertaking maintenance dredging works at the Port of Galeota
from December 20, 2021 to January 7, 2022.

The works will be executed by Jan de Nul Limited utilising the Trailer Suction Hopper
Dredger the “TSHD Pinta” and supporting workboat “Yogi” for a period of nineteen days
during a 24-hour period. 

The Pinta will sail back and forth between the Port of Galeota and the designated disposal
site.

Please remain clear of this working area to ensure the safety of all.

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

For further enquiries please contact 868-289 3677, 868-310-0949, 868-382-2737

Figure 1: Area to be dredged and disposal site


